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Hi,  

 

I am the parent of a student at Cesar Chavez K-8, a Title I school in North Portland.  I 

travelled down to Salem with other parents, educators and advocates who have 

volunteered their time to help families have more transportation options to get to 

school.  I want to ask members of the Senate Committee on Rules to please make 

sure this bill gets a vote in the Senate this session. This is an important bill to provide 

additional flexibility to provide safe, healthy, climate friendly and resilient 

transportation options that respond to families' transportation needs.  Additional 

background about why I support HB3014 can be found in my earlier testimony, but I 

hope you will vote the bill out of Committee today.   

 

Sincerely,  

Blake Goud 

Cesar Chavez K-8 Parent 


